Dundy County Stratton Elementary Principal Report – August 2025

The excitement of a new school year is in the air at Dundy County Stratton Elementary! As we prepare to welcome our students and families back, things will look just a little different this fall. We are eagerly awaiting the completion of the new Preschool/Childcare project, and while we wait for the cement to cure, we will be adjusting our drop-off and pick-up procedures. We are working closely with Mr. Castillo to make sure these changes are both safe and efficient for our students and families.

This year we are thrilled to welcome several new members to our school family. Mrs. Emily Gleisberg joins us as our new Title Teacher, and Mrs. Shaylee Davis will lead our Preschool program. Assisting in these important roles will be Mrs. Shiloh May, working in Preschool alongside Mrs. Davis, and Ms. Haylee Davis, who will be supporting our 1st and 2nd grade classrooms. Each of these individuals brings energy, experience, and a love for working with children, and we are excited to see the impact they will have on our students.

A special thank you goes to our custodial staff for their tireless work in preparing the building for the school year, and to Mrs. DeAnn Davis for making sure our front office is ready to greet students, parents, and visitors. Their efforts truly set the tone for a welcoming and organized start to the year.

We are ready for a fantastic 2025–2026 school year filled with learning, growth, and memorable moments. Together, we will make this year one of the best yet!